Turisk, Michael

From:

Sara Poe <sara@cscono.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 07, 2016 9:49 AM

To:

Welling Clark; Turisk, Michael

Subject:

Re: Requested postponement of 9.27 Robbin Pl appeal

This request will work for me too as I had Jury Duty scheduled for the 26th and was just crossing my fingers that everything would work out.

The Cooper Ave. neighbors will be ok to postpone until Oct. 25th.

Thanks-

Sara

On September 7, 2016 at 9:47 AM Welling Clark < welling 80904@yahoo.com > wrote:

Sara & Michael -

That works well for me as I will be in new fiscal contract that will make it easier to attend. And his request seems most reasonable. I would recommend the neighbors supporting the request.

Well

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 7, 2016, at 9:28 AM, Turisk, Michael < Mturisk@springsgov.com > wrote:

Ms. Poe.

Paul Rising has formally requested that your appeal be postponed until the October 25th City Council meeting because he will be out of town for three weeks (until October 17) beginning on September 27th. He planned an overseas trip about a year ago. Are you okay with the requested postponement? Typically, appellants request postponements, so this is rather unusual, but given the circumstances Mr. Rising's request seems reasonable, as none of us knew that things would unfold as they have.

Note that City Council must formally approve the request. That said, I ask that you please let me know ASAP because I must soon provide our administrative staff with a memo that regards the request. Thank you